
In the framework of this program, the Basque nanoscience research center will be 
receiving this summer at least ten new students in their 3rd and 4th years of Physics, 
Chemistry, Biology, and Engineering. For a period of two months, undergraduates will 
be collaborating with nanoGUNE researchers in their research projects in the areas of:
 • Nanoscale optics
 • Nanobioengineering
 • Electronic phenomena and magnetism
 • Nanoscale materials

Full information about the call is also available at www.nanogune.eu.

To participate in this program, interested candidates should submit their applications 
online through the following link. The deadline is February 12th.

https://www.nanogune.eu/en/training/summer-internships-2022

